As a resident and business owner in our great city of Uintah, my ties and love for our community grow with every passing day. Over the last four years, I have been an alternate Uintah City Planning Commission member keeping up to date with current projects and agenda items. I have been actively attending Uintah City Council meetings for the past 5 years. At many of the council meetings, I have been the only resident in attendance. I have found our current city council to be honorable and trustworthy. I would like to be part of Uintah City's legacy by being a community representative and helping in

any way I can. With current concerns about Highway 89, growth, and state encroachment on municipalities, I feel that I would be a beneficial asset for the community and its citizens.

Thank you, Daniel Combe